
Tenison Woods College OSHC 

Vacation Care Permission Slip 
 

 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers 

Our first excursion for January is to the Oatmill Cinema on the Thursday the 11th of January. 

Unfortunately, they have not released the movies for this date. The cinema has informed me that it 

will be one of the following. 

• Wish 

• Trolls 3 

• Migration 

• Wonka 

Over the past few weeks, the children have viewed the preview clips and have taken a vote. We will 

advise you of the movie as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards 

The OSHC Team 

Please return permission slip prior to the day of the excursion. 

Date:  11th January 2024 

Excursion: Oatmill Cinema to watch a movie 

Cost: $10.00   

Start: 9.30am  Finish: approximately 12.30pm 

I give permission for my child/ren.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

to be transported to the Oatmill Cinema and returned to school. 

Parent/guardian signature: 

  _______________________________________ 
 

Office use only                                                          

8th January – 25th January 2024 

 

 


